
 

 

 

The week from the 26th to the 30th of April was an amazing one. Our school hosted 

some students of the countries that participated in our Erasmus: Spain, Portugal, 

Cyprus and Lithuania. I met new people that made the  week one of the greatest in 

my life. Thanks to this experience I had the opportunity to learn about different 

cultures and different lifestyles. Our Erasmus is centred on sustainable tourism and 

during this week we visited some places that believe in  sustainability like the little 

town of Sant'angelo Muxaro or the Farm Cultural Park in Favara. We did all that was 

possible to make the students from the other countries happy and comfortable in 

our Sicily. It was amazing to host them and make new friendships around the world. 
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